
Warrigal Road, Mentone and Parkdale Road, Parkdale, October 2023 

Warrigal Road works update

LEVEL 
CROSSING 
REMOVAL 
PROJECT 

The Victorian Government is removing 27 dangerous level crossings and building 17 
new stations, making the Frankston Line level crossing free by 2029 and improving 
safety, reducing congestion and allowing more trains to run more often. We’re 
removing the level crossings at Warrigal Road, Mentone and Parkers Road, 
Parkdale, and building a new Parkdale Station.  

What we're doing this 
month at Warrigal Road

Road impacts 
• Warrigal Road closed at the level 

crossing from 9pm Wednesday 4 
to 11.30pm Saturday 21 October

Pedestrian impacts! 

• Pedestrian crossings closed at 
Warrigal Road

To plan your journey and for the 
latest information scan the QR code.
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Text PARKDALE to 0429 839 892 




